To:  Parents and Guardians of Faith Formation

From: Sr. Joanne

Date: Week of October 20, 2024

Re: Reminders, Arrival and Dismissal, Grade 2 Parent Meetings, Confirmation Enroliment Masses
Reminders

The following reminders are given for your convenience in order to stay on top of all that is happening
at Faith Formation

» Children’s Liturgy of the Word is offered each week when classes are held during the 9:00 AM
Mass at the St. Leo Site. This is an engaging way for children to grow in their understanding of
the Word of God as the Sunday readings are proclaimed.

> If you haven'’t yet signed a photo release form giving or limiting permission for your child to be
photographed during class activities at faith formation, please see Belinda and be sure to sign
it. This is an orange document.

» October is Faith Formation Service Month and we will be collecting winter outer wear for men,
women, children and babies as well as non-perishables for the pantries throughout the city.
Please help us to share the love of Christ with our entire community.

Arrival and Dismissal

Thank you for coming in to the building to accompany your children during arrival and dismissal.
Please know that you are always welcome to join us with the children for opening prayer and
announcements and closing prayer. When you pray with this you are modeling the importance of
prayer and listening to your children which is so valuable in today’s world.

First Reconciliation/Grade 2 Parent Meetings

The First Reconciliation Parent Meetings for students receiving the Sacrament in the spring are
coming up quickly. At least one parent must attend one of these meetings. Please mark your
calendar for either:

Sunday, November 3 at 10:15 AM OR
Thursday, November 7 at 6:30 PM

If you cannot attend either of these meetings, please contact Sr. Joanne to meet with her at a
mutually agreeable time.

Confirmation Enroliment Masses

Confirmation Enrollment Masses for ALL students receiving the Sacrament in spring 2025 will be held
at Prince of Peace Worship Site on either:

Saturday, November 2 @ 4:00 PM OR
Sunday, November 3 @11:45 AM

All candidates need to attend one of these Masses.



